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Important Water Notice 
On Thursday May 16th from 1:00pm to 5:00pm Fortis Power will be doing repairs 

on their system that requires them to shut off the power to our main pumping 

station. To maintain water for domestic use and a reserve for fire protection, the 

Keremeos Irrigation District will be implementing Stage 4 water restrictions. This 

means that for the above noted time period: No outside water use will be 

permitted.  

We thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation in this matter. 

 

 


